Woodthorne PTA invites all Woodthorne pupils, parents
carers and staff to the utlimate celebration of all things
Summer.....

FRIDAY 12 JULY 2019, from 3.1§pm
Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers- we need your help!

Woodthorne PTA are busy preparing for the Summer Fayre. We’re looking forward to a fun-
filled afternoon to celebrate the summer as we come towards the end of another year at
Woodthorne. Weather permitting we are hoping to bring you an afternoon of family fun,
games and plenty of food and drink!

We're really look forward to seeing you all there....and we need your help to make the event
a success, and help raise funds for the benefit of our school. If you can make a donation of
cakes or biscuits, and if you can help set up or run a stall on the day we’d love to hear from
you.

Friday 12 July will be a non-uniform day at school, all we ask for is a donation — either a
bottle (alcoholic or non- alcoholic for the Bottle Tombola ) or a £1 cash donation.

If you can help, please complete the reply slip below and send in to school as soon as
possible.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Woodthorne PTA

YES- | can help at the Woodthorne PTA Summer Fayre
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Donate cakes/ biscuits a Help run a stall from 3.15pm ad

Help set up from 1.00pm on the day O



